
Duncan Fields Proposal 268&269 RC063 

      Old Harbor Fisheries Committee 
      P.O. Box 71 
      Old Harbor, AK  99643 
 
      March 27, 2022 
 
  Via: Email 
 
 
Alaska Board of Fisheries 
Alaska Department of Fish and Game 
Boards Support Section 
P.O. Box 115526 
Juneau, AK 99811-5526 
 
  RE: Proposals 268 and 269 [Kodiak Tanner Crab Harvest 
Specifications] 
 
Dear Chairman VanDort and Board members: 
 
We request that the board take no action on proposal 269 and hereby support 
proposal 268. 
 
The intent of proposal 269 was to provide additional harvest opportunities during 
the Kodiak Tanner Crab season.  The Department’s proposed harvest strategy 
changes encompassed in proposal 268 subsume much of what was envisioned by 
our proposal 269 language.  Consequently, Old Harbor Fishermen support the 
Department’s harvest strategy changes in proposal 268.  
 
If you have any additional questions regarding Old Harbor’s request that you take 
no action on proposal 269 and our support the Department’s harvest strategy 
changes in proposal 268, please do hesitate to contact me. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
      Duncan Fields, Director 


